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	Dear League Member: 



	On Monday afternoon the media began reporting that “IT,” another mass murder, had happened again in Colorado. “IT” is the act where someone feels they are entitled to take the lives of multiple random individuals for some perceived grievance resulting in mass murder. It is too early to know the motives or the mental health of this perpetrator, but we know the pattern of the events that follow mass murders. Thoughts and prayers pour in - it is past time for thoughts and prayers. Parallel to that are the statements by vigilantes claiming that if there more guns in society then the “IT” events would never happen, or would end quicker. This will be followed by social media savvy shock jocks denying that “IT” ever happened, empowering their followers to attack the families and survivors of the victims, revictimizing the families and survivors. Calls for new laws go out. And then, absolutely nothing is done, and we return to the business of waiting for the next mass shooting. It is time for unrelenting action in order to achieve change.
 
The LWVUS on gun safety states:
“The League of Women Voters of the United States believes that the proliferation of handguns and semiautomatic assault weapons in the United States is a major health and safety threat to its citizens. The League supports strong federal measures to limit the accessibility and regulate the ownership of these weapons by private citizens. The League supports regulating firearms for consumer safety. The League supports licensing procedures for gun ownership by private citizens to include a waiting period for background checks, personal identity verification, gun safety education, and annual license renewal. The license fee should be adequate to bear the cost of education and verification ......”
 
We have the position. We exist to actively engage in civic discourse to bring about change in our government. We need to be relentless in our lobbying efforts at all levels to see that gun safety is achieved. Toni Larson and the LAC are monitoring bills regarding gun safety. As the LWVCO and the LWVUS issue Calls to Action on gun safety we need to respond to those calls. We must get the power of League harnessed to address gun safety.




	Contact Your Legislator 



	



	Christina Manthey, President LWVJeffco
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Dear League Member:   

On Monday afternoon the media began reporting that “IT,” another mass  murder, had happened  again in Colorado. “IT” is the act where someone feels they are entitled to take the lives of multiple  random individuals for some perceived grievance resulting in mass murder. It is too early to know the  motives or the mental health o f this perpetrator, but we know the pattern of the events that follow  mass murders. Thoughts and prayers pour in  -   it is past time for thoughts and prayers. Parallel to that  are the statements by vigilantes claiming that if there more guns in society then  the “IT” events  would never happen, or would end quicker. This will be followed by social media savvy shock jocks  denying that “IT” ever happened, empowering their followers to attack the families and survivors of  the victims, revictimizing the families an d survivors. Calls for new laws go out. And then, absolutely  nothing is done, and we return to the business of waiting for the next mass shooting. It is time for  unrelenting action in order to achieve change.       The LWVUS on gun safety states:   “The League  of Women Voters of the United States believes that the proliferation of handguns and  semiautomatic assault weapons in the United States is a major health and safety threat to its citizens.  The League supports strong federal measures to limit the accessibil ity and regulate the ownership of  these weapons by private citizens. The League supports regulating firearms for consumer safety. The  League supports licensing procedures for gun ownership by private citizens to include a waiting period  for background chec ks, personal identity verification, gun safety education, and annual license  renewal. The license fee should be adequate to bear the cost of education and verification ......”       We have the position. We exist to actively engage in civic discourse to bring   about change in our  government. We need to be relentless in our lobbying efforts at all levels to see that gun safety is  achieved. Toni Larson and the LAC are monitoring bills regarding gun safety. As the LWVCO and the  LWVUS issue Calls to Action on gun s afety we need to respond to those calls. We must get the power  of League harnessed to address gun safety.    
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